
Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 16th September 2022 

This Week 

Hello and welcome to the new year in Class 3! 

This half term has started well as we all start to gel together 

as a new Year 3 and 4 unit. New friendships are being made, 

and the children are adjusting well to new routines and 

expectations. This half term we are covering lots of exciting 

new concepts and topics. If you wish to look at these in more 

detail, the new Curriculum Overviews are now available on 

the class area of the website. 

Our Christian Value this half term is- 
Courage 

 

 

Start of Year Reminders. 

Please can Reading Book Bags be brought into school EVERY 

day. 

 

Homework will be sent home on a Friday and must be 

returned the following Wednesday 

 

No earrings must be worn on PE days please (Tuesday) 

 

Water bottles and coats to be brought EVERY day 

 

Celebration 

Well done to Harrison, Tom and Yana for their 
excellent work last week, winning the certificates 

for the week. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value –  Ella for trying to help the younger 
children in class  

Class Superstar –  Sam Pettit for really applying 
himself to his work since coming into Class 3  

Writer of the Week-  Wiktoria for doing 
some lovely thoughtful writing in class this 
week 

 Dates for your diary 

 

Wednesday 21st September – Phonics 
Meeting for KS1 parents at 6pm 
 
Friday 7th October – Autumn Praise Poetry Showcase – 
more details to follow 
 
Sunday 9th Ocober – Harvest Service at St Christopher’s 
Church at 9:30am. All welcome 
 
Thursday 20th October – Flu Vaccines if you have elected 
for your child to have this in school 
 
Friday 21st October – Break up for half term at 3:15pm 
 

Parent Welcome Meeting 
Thank you to all the parents who were able to join me for 
the Parent Welcome Meeting on Wednesday. It was lovely 

to meet you all, and I hope the information shared was 
useful and informative. 

For those parents who were unable to attend, I am 
sending home copies of the information, and these will be 

in your child’s book bag. Please look out for this as it 
contains important information 

 
Open Door will begin next Tuesday the 20th September 

from 3:15pm – 3:35pm and run every Tuesday thereafter. 
All are welcome to come and visit the classroom or ask any 

questions you may have! 
 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

We have celebrated the 
gracious, dignified and 
dutiful life of Queen 
Elizabeth II in school over 
the past week; we have 
rung our Victorian school 
bell 12 times, laid flowers 
in our Reflection Area, 
written prayers, completed 
some wonderful artwork, 
sung the National Anthem 
and had a special worship. We have all been respectful and 
reflective as we live through this momentous time in our 
history. Queen Elizabeth II has been a wonderful example 
of all our Christian Values and we are grateful beyond 
words for her long life and historic reign.  


